
 

Contact your child’s teacher with any questions: 
Becca Hollmann (rhollmann@asd20.org) ; Aubrey Brovold (abrovold@asd20.org) ;  

Rachel Householder (rhouseholder@asd20.org) ; Sonja Donahue (sdonahue@asd20.org) ; 
 Erin Yeadon (eyeadon@asd20.org)

 

SPELLING TEST: Friday, April 5th:   

  

 

 

 

 

 

RECITATION: A Portion of the Declaration of Independence 

 

A Look into What 

We’re Learning: 

Science: Exploring Light- 

How light can create 

shadows, refract, and 

reflect. 

Math: See Chapter 17 

Newsletter Here 

*We are focusing on 

addition 

 

Nature Study:  

Black-Capped-Chickadee 

 

 

 

 

 

March 25th – April 5th: 

Welcome to the first grade newsletter!  This is where you can look to find all 

important information about the week.  

Important 

Upcoming Dates: 

• March 25th -29th: 

Spring Break! 

 

• April 1st: Return to 

School 

 

• April 12th: 1st Grade 

presents the Titan’s 

Creed at the All-School 

Assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

these 

those 

club 

see 

seen 

 

 

 

burn 

camp 

bear 

bare 

clear 

 

 

 

clean 

spell 

poor 

finish 

hurt 

 

 

 

maybe 

across 

tonight 

tenth 

sir 

 

 

 
Recitation: 

“We hold these truths to be self-evident, that all men 

are created equal. That they are endowed by their 

Creator with certain, unalienable rights.  That 

among these are life, liberty and the pursuit of 

happiness.” 

-Thomas Jefferson 

 

 

 

 

There’s no place like 

home 
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https://www.tcatitans.org/cms/lib/CO50010872/Centricity/Domain/131/Math%20Parent%20Letter%20--%20Chapter%2017.pdf

